
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

Little Heaton C E Primary School 
Boardman Lane, Rhodes, Middleton, Rochdale, M24 4PU 

  Telephone No: 0161 672 0555                   Email: office@littleheatonce.rochdale.sch.uk    

  Website: www.littleheatonce.co.uk     Headteacher: Mrs S Hamer  

       Deputy Headteacher Mrs C Crawford                              
 

 
 
 

   Tuesday 13th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

As you are aware, the end of year is fast approaching and there are many exciting 

events coming up.  Please take note of the following dates and add them to your 

diary: 

Wednesday 14th June – 4.30pm 

Year 6 residential parents meeting 

Thursday 22nd June – morning 

Year 6 Manchester Cathedral Leavers Service 

Friday 23rd June 

M6 Theatre visit to school; production of “Nest” for all pupils 

Tuesday 27th June – morning 

Mayor and Mayoress school visit to officially open our new school library.  The 

library will be open to parents after school. 

Monday 3rd July – 2.30pm 

Musical performances for guitar players and choir – parents welcome to attend 

Tuesday 4th July 

Transition day for all classes 

Wednesday 5th – 7th July 

Year 6 residential at Newby Wiske Hall PGL 

Monday 10th July 

Enterprise Week, with the Summer Fair at 3.30pm – 4.30pm on Thursday 13th 

July 

Monday 17th July 

School reports to go home this week;  

Sports Day this week - to be confirmed 
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   Thursday 20th July 

Leavers Church Service at 9.15am 

Thursday 20th July 5pm – 7pm 

Year 6 leavers party 

Friday 21st July  

Year 6 Leavers Show and End of Year Certificates 

Friday 21st July 3.30pm 

Break up for Summer Holidays 

Please can I take this opportunity to remind you that the weather is very warm and 

sunny at the moment.  Please ensure your child applies sun cream in the morning 

before school, and brings a bottle of water and a sun hat in each day.  Children will 

be permitted to bring in their own sun cream if needed, but they will have to apply 

this themselves; please ensure their name is on the bottle. 

We look forward to an enjoyable (and busy) end of year with you. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs S Hamer 

Headteacher 
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